LOG IN | SIGN UP

Search this site

Search











Home
News →
Sports →
Opinion →
Obituaries
Classifieds
Photos
E-Edition

Subscribe
Citizen of the Year

Home / News in Brief / Little Manistee River Watershed seeking public input

Little Manistee River Watershed seeking public input

Posted by MNA Staff on May 10th, 2018

MANISTEE COUNTY — The Little Manistee River Watershed Steering Committee is seeking additional public comment on a draft version of the Little Manistee River Watershed Management Plan at two informational and educational public meetings to be held May 24 and June 7.

The draft plan has been prepared by Networks Northwest and developed through a series of public meetings over the past year. The draft plan, as well as a public survey, is available at LMWCC.org.

"Our hope is to hear from all stakeholders, including landowners, business owners, residents, visitors and other parties with an interest in the Little Manistee River Watershed," said Armas Soorus, Little Manistee Watershed Conservation Council trustee. "Public input plays a critical role in the process of developing a plan that meets the needs and desires of those who live in the watershed while managing the wise use of the natural, cultural, historical, social and economic resources of the watershed."

To date, over 125 local governments, agencies, organizations and individuals have signed a partnership agreement supporting the development of a watershed plan through an open, public process.

The next public meetings will be held 6-8 p.m. on May 24 at the Luther Lions Club at 1003 N. State St. in Luther and 6-8 p.m. on June 7 at the Manistee Intermediate School District (ISD) at 772 E. Parkdale Ave., Manistee, in conference rooms A and B.

Stakeholders are asked to take a public survey available on the LMWCC.org website (direct link: www.surveymonkey.com/r/LittleManisteeWatershed). Additional input beyond the survey or other requests (to volunteer, be added to an email list or attend future working meetings) can be sent to littlemanwsassy@gmail.com.

Recently Added

Democrats unveil new policies before gubernatorial primary

Looking Back for June 18

KND students prepare to jumpstart into 2018-19 school year

Annual Rolling Thunder memorial ride honors veterans

Pickleball tournament celebrates milestone birthday

BIRTHS

Spirit of the Woods Folk Festival draws large crowd

Grant helps students renovate food pantry at CASMAN

GUEST VIEW: One Fair Wage isn't fair to staff

SLAUGHTER & GIANNINO: Why are college costs so opaque?

< Older Post

Newer Post >



Posted by MNA Staff

View all posts by MNA Staff \rightarrow

Related Posts







Still time to enroll in hunter education classes before deer season



Youth group to host community yard sale



Children's chorus to perform on Saturday

Leave a Reply

You must be logged in to post a comment.

Home About Us Contact / Submit News Updated Privacy Policy Your California Privacy Rights Interest Based
Ads Updated Terms of Use Subscriber Services Print Archives Online Archives

© 2018 Manistee News, A division of The Pioneer Group. All Rights Reserved. The material on this site may not be broadcast, published, rewritten or redistributed without written permission.